
WESTAMPTON TOWNSHIP 
710 Rancocas Road, Westampton, NJ  08060 

2024 DOG LICENSE APPLICATION 
 
NAME________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER_______________EMAIL ADDRESS_________________________ 
 
DOG'S NAME_________________________ BREED___________________________ 
 
AGE___________ COLOR_______________SEX_________   HAIR - SH – MED - LG 
 
SPAYED OR NEUTERED____________ DATE_______________________________ 
 
RABIES EXPIRATION DATE______________________________________________ 
 
FEE ENCLOSED (INCLUDE LATE FEES IF APPLICABLE) ______________________ 
 
NO LICENSE CAN BE ISSUED TO DOGS WITH A RABIES VACCINATION THAT EXPIRES 
BEFORE NOVEMBER 1, 2024; IT MUST BE GOOD FOR MOST OF 2024.  THIS IS A STATE 
REQUIREMENT. PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE TO SEE IF YOUR DOG’S RABIES IS UP 
TO DATE IF YOU AREN’T SURE. 
 

The Township will hold a FREE RABIES CLINIC on Saturday, November 18, 2023 
between 9:00 AM & 11:00 AM in the Public Works Garage at the rear of the Municipal 
Building parking lot.  All dogs and cats are welcome.  If rabies vaccination is up to date 
and does not expire before November 1, 2023, you may mail your application with a 
self addressed stamped envelope (license and tag will be mailed to you), along with 
proof of rabies vaccination and a check or money order made payable to Township of 
Westampton: 
 
2024 DOG LICENSE FEES:                After January 31, 2024 
Neutered or spayed:  $15.00                          $25.00    
Un-neutered:              $18.00                          $28.00 
 
All dogs 7 months of age or older are required to be licensed every January.  A 
$10.00 late fee will be assessed if license is not renewed by January 31, 2024.  
Note: the late fee will not apply to new registrations, only to late renewals. 
 
Applications may also be brought to the Municipal Building Monday through Thursday 
from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM and Fridays from 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  
  
IF YOU NO LONGER HAVE YOUR DOG, PLEASE NOTIFY OUR OFFICE IN ORDER 
TO KEEP OUR RECORDS UP TO DATE. 
 
Wendy Gibson, Township Administrator/Clerk          


